
Dear Friend,

We sincerely appreciate your interest in Children 

Incorporated’s work. We envision a world in which all 

children have access to education and opportunities, as 

well as resources to help improve their lives. Hope for 

a brighter future is often the key to a child’s success, 

and it has always been our goal to offer affirmation and 

encouragement through sponsorship, as well as through 

all of our other special programs.  

Globally, there are one billion children living in poverty; 

this number is staggering. While there is no easy fix, 

there are ways in which caring individuals like you 

can make a difference for kids who struggle on a daily 

basis. For just $28 a month, you can provide basic and 

education-related assistance to a child, helping to 

provide them with clothing, food, healthcare items, and 

school supplies. Through sponsorship, you also offer hope 

to a child by showing them that someone cares about 

their well-being.

We assist over 20,000 children annually in the U.S. 

and abroad through our nearly 300 affiliated projects 

located in 23 countries around the globe. Thanks to our 

supporters - people just like you - we have aided more 

than 300,000 children since 1964, giving them a chance at 

a better life.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact us for more information. Thank you for your 

interest in Children Incorporated, as well as your desire 

to make the world brighter by helping children in need. 

Sincerely,

Children Incorporated

Children Incorporated provides resources 
for children in need in the United States and 

abroad, because we passionately believe that 
children everywhere deserve education, hope, 

and opportunity. 

CONTACT US TODAY

PO Box 72848
North Chesterfield, VA 23235

1-800-538-5381
childrenincorporated.org

sponsorship@children-inc.org


